
Las Vegas FAASTeam presents:

Show us your WINGS--Desert Flying Club Henderson NV March

2022 Safety Meeting



HND RSAT Meeting information and WINGS
program overview
Fernando Molina will present information from the
recent HND Runway Safety Action Team (RSAT)
meeting. Plus, a WINGS program overview to
show you how you can receive credit for your
flight review using WINGS.  How CFIs can renew
their certificate using WINGS.
Directions: This will be an IN PERSON and/or Zoom meeting
at the DFC Clubhouse
Everyone is welcome!  Members and non-members alike.
Go South from St. Rose Parkway on Raiders Way.  Turn East
into Executive Terminal Drive.  At the Stop Sign, go
STRAIGHT to the Henderson Executive Airport Terminal
Building.
You are invited to a Zoom meeting:
Register in advance for this
meeting:https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZclceqhqj
gtG9KL-q4UhYQ06BLgpBsyqCqhTo ensure WINGS credit,
please register using your faasafety.gov account email
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email
containing information about joining the meeting.

Questions about the
meeting? Email: admin@desertflying.club
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Thu, Mar 17, 2022 - 19:00 PDT
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(919) 394--6752
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


